
 

04-Oct-2024 

ILA Strike - Update 
Ports and Terminals 

  

On October 3, 2024, USMX and the ILA reached a tentative agreement and will extend the Master 

Contract until January 15, 2025. As a result, operations resumed at all major terminals on the US 

East Coast and Gulf. The Local Port Charge (LPC) which was scheduled to take effect on October 11, 

2024, will be suspended and will not be implemented at this time.  

CMA CGM is working closely with its partners to ensure operations can resume promptly. Vessels 

currently waiting off terminals will berth and be operated on a “First In First Out” basis.  

Please find below more information on gate reopening and vessel operations schedule. Demurrage & 

Detention will resume assessment at the rate tier level in which assessment was suspended from the 

moment gates re-open (see below table).   

You can access the latest information on your shipments on our website’s “Track my Shipment” page. 

The latest information on ETA is available on our business website or with your dedicated customer 

service. 

TERMINAL/LOCATION GATE REOPENING VESSEL OPERATIONS 

USSAV 10/04 at 0600 10/04 at 0800 

USCHS 10/04 at 0600 10/04 at 0700 

USTPA 10/04 at 0800 10/04 at 1900 

USMIA 10/04 at 0900 10/05 at 0700 

USPEF 10/04 at 0700 (EMPTY & IMPORT ONLY) 10/04 at 1900 

USORF 10/05 at 0700 10/04 at 1900 

USPHL 
10/04 at 0700; INBOUND GATE 1600; OUTBOUND 1700 

(INCLUSIVE REEFER & GENSET) 
10/04 at 0800 

USBWI 10/05 at 0800 10/05 at 0800 

PORT LIBERTY NY & 

BAYONNE 
10/07 at 0700 10/04 at 1900 

MAHER USNYC 10/06 at 0700 (NO REEFERS) 10/04 at 1900 

APM USNYC 10/05 at 0700 10/04 at 1900 

USHOU 

10/04 at 1300 - 2000.  INGATE CLOSES AT 1900.   

10/05 at 0800 - 1700. INGATE CLOSES at 1600.  NO 

REEFERS OR OOG. 

10/04 at 1900 

https://www.cma-cgm.com/ebusiness/tracking
https://www.cma-cgm.com/ebusiness/schedules/voyage/detail


USMSY 10/04 at 1200 10/04 at 1200 

USMOB 10/04 at 0700 10/04 at 1300 

  

Should you have any questions or concerns regarding the above, please contact your local CMA CGM 

sales representative.  

 


